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CITY OF STAMFORD, CONNECTICUT 06901-2093 

629 MAIN STREET 

June 8, 2021 

 

 

 

To:  Lyda Ruijter, City & Town Clerk, City Of Stamford 

  

Subject: Cancellation of Regular Fire Commission meeting scheduled June 8, 2021  

 

 

The Regular meeting of the Stamford Fire Commission scheduled for today, Tuesday, June 8, 2021, at 

5:00 pm has been cancelled. 

 

Please file this notice in your office accordingly. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

Barbara Murphy, 

Administrative Assistant 

   

 


